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20th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to remind all parents of the need to be on the lookout for headlice, and would like to offer the 
following advice which has been issued by the school health team: 
 

 Check your children’s hair weekly using a lice detection comb.  These are available free on 
prescription, further advice and information can be found by visiting 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 
 

 If lice are found, please check the rest of the family – anyone who has had direct head to head 
contact with those affected will need to check. 
 

 
Further advice on detection and treatment may be sought from your local pharmacist. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Walker 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


